
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE BOARD OF REGENTS POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE 
JUNE 11, 2021  
 
Board of Regents – Juneteenth Event 
 
Northern New Mexico College – Española, New Mexico 
 
A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents may occur as Regents may 
attend the Juneteenth Celebration on Saturday, June 19, 2021 at Northern New Mexico College, 921 Paseo 
De Oñate, Española, NM. 
 
No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents.  
 
Please contact the Office of the President at 505-747-2140 for additional information. 

 
 


